
Giving a gift to the Madison College Foundation can ensure that no student is 
denied an education because of financial barriers.  
By making a gift now or in your estate plans, you can create scholarships, fund emergency grants, and 
support diverse students as they pursue their educational dreams. 

Your Legacy,
A Promise and Pathway to Education

With a planned gift, you can: 
Make a larger charitable gift than you thought possible 

Provide inheritances for your heirs usuing more tax-efficient assets

Reduce your income tax and even avoid capital gains taxes 

Leave a legacy without giving up assets

Next Steps:
Securities

If you’re ready to explore legacy options, we are available for a confidential, no-obligation meeting.

•	 Talk to the Madison College Foundation staff about the impact you would like to have for Madison 
College students and our community. 

•	 Prepare an agreement with your attorney.

•	 Talk to you tax advisor about the best ways to give to maximize tax savings.

Attend Madison College Foundation events to stay current with students. 

If your legacy gift is over $10,000, you will receive membership in the 
Emil J. Frautschi Legacy Society
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Never Stop Doing Good 

“There is no cause my father cared more about than Madison College”

- Walter Frautschi

Left to Kip Frautschi, Liz Frautschi,, Jerry Frautschi, Paul Frautschi

Your Gift Can Last Forever When you make an outright gift to the Madison College Foundation or a commitment to give in the future, you 
join an 100-year tradition of community leaders from across Wisconsin, and the U.S. We are pleased to share 
membership in the Emil J. Frautschi Legacy Society for all gifts of $10,000 or more.

Please return the enclosed response card for assistance designing your Madison College legacy. It’s easy to notify 
us of your gift or commitment online at supportmadisoncollege.org/legacy.

Professor Sanchez knew the challenges of being a first-generation college student from his own experience. He 
created a significant scholarship endowment while he was alive designed to create a pathway for bi-lingual, first 
generation Latino/a students in the Madison area. His scholarships began by supporting young people in the MMSD 
system and continuing to provide funding through Madison College and UW-Madison. Students may be funded for 
10 years. These students are brought together as a cohort to provide comradery and support through transitions. 
This funding can be used for a broad range of support, from summer camp to calculators; the goal is always student 
success.

When Dr. Sanchez passed away, he grew this legacy with a significant bequest that increased the number of 
students his gift impacts. One of the beautiful outcomes of his life of giving was seeing a full cohort of students 
graduate with their University degree after being selected to win the scholarship in their 8th grade year. 

“Roberto in a sense was a dreamer too. He started out in a community college, and then transferred to a four year. 
He became a professor, and saved every dollar and wanted to support all Latino students.”  said Lucía Nuñez, Vice 
President for Equity, Inclusion and Community Engagement at Madison College. 

Professor Roberto Sanchez
Emil Frautschi left Madison College’s first bequest in 1960. This gift was a promise to students that they would 
receive assistance if they worked hard towards their goals. 

We honored this gift at our Stand By YOU Luncheon on November 1, 2018, where we launched the Emil J. 
Frautschi Legacy Society. The Governor and Mayor both issued proclamations declaring November 1st the 
“Frautschi Family Day.”

This fund, which started with a $40,000 gift, has grown through interest and contributions lovingly made in Emil’s 
honor. It generates 25 scholarships year after year and will continue to impact students in perpetuity!

We are honored that you are considering a planned gift that gives the gift of education to students at 
Madison College. Your gift can help future high school students, single moms, first-generation students, and 
others in our community. You can designate your gift to general student support, specific scholarship fund(s), 
emergency grants, or towards a program you are passionate about.  

An endowed gift of $20,000 can establish a named fund that remains in perpetuity. 

Giving Back Moves Us Forward!


